
 

 

March 13, 2023 

 

Dear Families/ Parents: 

As we prepare for the various activities until the end of the current school year, we want to give 
you an update on the location of the middle school grades. Please be informed that effective July 
1, 2023, all the middle school grades 6, 7, and 8 will return to our Union campus located at 100 
Charles Lindbergh Blvd, Uniondale, NY. All grades will be housed in the middle school facility 
at Uniondale for the 2023-2024 school year. This includes all summer school programs. 

Please note that parents of all students must apply for busing before the April 1, 2023 
deadline. You may access your home district information by selecting the link on the 
Academy Charter School website. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Nicholas Stapleton 

Chief Academic Officer 

 


